
 

 

No. S/BC/1(18-5)/2023/ 252                                                     August 2, 2023 

 

BSE Limited 

Scrip Code: 540680,  

Scrip Name: KIOCL 

Through:  BSE Listing Centre 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Clarification regarding Increase in Volume 

 

This has reference to your email dated August 2, 2023 received on our email seeking clarification 

regarding significant increase in the volume of Company’s Shares across Exchanges, in the recent past. 

 

In this regard, our submission is as under: - 

 

We hereby confirm that the Company is in compliance with Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations 

2015 and discloses all the events/ information that have bearing on the operation/ performance including 

price sensitive information of the Company to the Stock Exchanges on timely basis. 

 

To the best of our knowledge there is no unpublished price sensitive information at this stage which has 

not been disclosed to the stock exchanges.  

 

The increase in volume seen in our Company’s equity shares across exchanges is purely market driven.  

 

We trust the matter is suitably clarified and therefore request you to take the same on record. 

 

Thanking you,                                                                             

 

   Yours faithfully, 

  For KIOCL Limited 

 

                                                                                                                       

 (P.K. Mishra) 

       Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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